
    FANTASTIC LEARNING

Year 1 could explain what is
healthy and unhealthy.

Year 2 enjoyed tasting and  
preparing ingredients for
their healthy wraps. 

In Reception the children
have been exploring  
shapes in the sand and
talking about the 2D
shape imprints they left
behind.They have also
drawn pictures to show
what gravity looks like. 

Year 1 and 3 explored
different art techniques,
including printing and
collage.  



    FANTASTIC LEARNING

We Your paragraph tewewxt
We had some very creative
hair  designs for Red Nose
Day! 

Year 5 observed  
chemical changes when
mixing milk and white
vinegar to make casein
plastic. 

Year 3 learnt how to find
fractions of amounts. 

Year 1 had a try at role
play in their PSHE
lessons. 


